
 

HEALTH INFRASTRUCTURE 
Tweed Valley Hospital 

  

 

July 2023  hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au 

 

Free parking at regional health facilities in NSW 

WEDNESDAY 26 JULY 2023 
 
Patients, staff and visitors will be able to access free parking at hospitals and health facilities across regional NSW 
from 1 August 2023.  

The NSW Government announced the change at the site of the new Tweed Valley Hospital, saying it will make a big 
difference for patients, their families and carers.  

This commitment will include regional hospitals at Tweed, Coffs Harbour, Lismore, Maitland, Belmont and Shoalhaven, 
to improve access and delivering high-quality health care to our rural, regional and remote communities.  

This initiative is designed to make hospital access more seamless for regional, rural and remote communities who are 
faced with unique geographical challenges when accessing healthcare. 
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